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Philip, 

I have done some more work on Mr Williams application. 

I have carried out noise monitoring at a similar installation at a farm in Bridgnorth. 

I no longer have concerns regarding noise from the proposed use and I withdraw my earlier comments. 

I have no objection to the development proceeding. Mr Williams is a little unhappy; he blames us for having to 
withdraw an earlier and delays in getting his project off the ground. 

It was a poor application and... I have saved him the cost of a consultant!. 

In the circumstances, it may be diplomatic for his application to 
Proceed asap! 

Regards 

Richard 

R Corfield 
EHO (Pollution) 


